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J. ANTONIO GARCIA, M. D.

OBSTETRICS and GYNECOLOGY

August 7, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Uncle Hector,

Thank you very much for your letter and words of encouragement on
my new practice. My practice is now 2-1/2 weeks old and I am de-
lighted to report that things are going quite well. I am very
pleased with this city's need for an obstetrician.

We are settling into Tacoma (which is 30 miles south of Seattle).
I am having a good reception, both by the medical community and as
I previously mentioned, by the patients. I do miss Corpus Christi
and in particular the good Texas weather.

I recently spoke to Roxie and she is doing well in Dallas. Tita is
also doing well in New York state.

I do look forward to your visit here. I shall be delighted to show
you around the office. I have arranged and decorated the office
with many of dad's old and beautiful wood (walnut) furniture. It
gives me a great deal of comfort and is very meaningful to use many
of his old pieces of equipment and furniture.

Please keep me informed of your activities and let me know how the
GI forum is doing.

Your nephew,
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